Australian Government

Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet
ANDREW FISHER BUILDING

ONE NATIONAL CIRCUIT
BARTON

Reference: MC23-022146

Mr Tony Bellette
9 Rayner Court
BLACKWOOD VIC 3458

Dear Mr Bellette
Thank you for writing to the Hon Anthony Albanese MP, the Prime Minister.

As you will appreciate, every day the Prime Minister receives numerous meeting requests
and invitations from individuals and organisations across Australia. Unfortunately, it is not
possible for the Prime Minister to accept all of the requests he receives and therefore
regrets he cannot accept your request in this instance.

Thank you again for your letter to the Prime Minister.
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